

Friday Feb 21st, 2025

Re: IMPORTANT TUCKSHOP NOTICE

Dear Parents,

Due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be changes to our tuckshop operating times and menu until further notice.

New Tuckshop Times

Monday:Closed

Tuesday - Friday:Open before school and first break only.

Flexi schools will continue to operate, also with a reduced menu.

We apologise for the inconvenience and hope to have things back to normal in the near future.

Your sincerely,

Jason Evert **Principal**

Cairns West State School
Learn Now to Succeed



